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22 JANUARY 2020

The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) 
(England) Regulations 2012

Notice of Intention to Conduct Business in Private

Notice is hereby given in accordance with Regulation 5 of the Local Authorities (Executive 
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 that the 
following item/s is/are likely to be considered in private:

1. The Smithfield Business Case

The reasons that the item is likely to be considered in private are that it will involve the 
disclosure of exempt information under the following category of Schedule 12A of the 
Local Government Act 1972:

(3) Information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular person 
(including the authority holding the information).

Should you wish to make any representations in relation to the meeting being held in private for 
the consideration of the above item(s), you should contact Shropshire Council by no later than 
Friday, 10 January 2020:  in writing to Committee Services, Shropshire Council, The Shirehall, 
Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury, SY2 6 ND, or via email to: democracy@shropshire.gov.uk
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